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                 Tuesday 7th March 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We are pleased to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair is coming back to Bonneville.  

This is the perfect opportunity for your children to spend their £1 World Book Day tokens that 

they will receive on Friday 10th March and purchase a new book to read! Not only that, but 

the more books that are bought the more free books we receive for the school.  

The book fair will be open on Friday 10th March – Wednesday 22nd March.  

The fair will be held in the Music Suite from 3.20pm – 3.45pm. Entrance will be from the Year 

3 and 4 gate.  

Cash payments can be made or you can pay easily and securely for these books and 

many more when you attend the Fair by using our online payment link at 

www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay and simply selecting your school from the drop down 

menu. 

Pre-paid gift vouchers are available in £5, £10, £15, £20 and £25. Go to 

www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers to buy vouchers for your child before the Fair. 

We look forward to seeing you at the book fair!  

Many Thanks, 

 

Miss Neate 

Year 4 Teacher and English Lead.  

http://www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay
http://www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers

